
Clark, Richard W.
2/4/2011 12:59:28 PM
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)
Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); 
Robertson, Michael (michael.robertson@cpuc.ca.gov); rst@maildmz02.pge.com 
(rst@maildmz02.pge.com); jmh@maildmz02.pge.com (jmh@maildmz02.pge.com)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: Re: CPUC Directive of 12-16-10

Yes, I’d like a written response.

Rich Clark

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com]
Sent: Friday, February 04, 2011 12:56 PM 
To: Clark, Richard W.
Cc: jmh@maildmz02.pge.com; rst@maildmz02.pge.com; Robertson, Michael; Horner, Trina 
Subject: Re: CPUC Directive of 12-16-10

Richard -1 have been told the line numbers you have identified are correct. We have not, however, 
sent you a confirming letter. If you would like a confirming letter, we will have one prepared for you. 
Just let me know.

From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: Friday, February 04, 2011 12:20 PM
To: 'richard.clark@cpuc.ca.gov' <richard.clark@cpuc.ca.gov>
Cc: 'jmh@maildmz02.pge.com' <jmh@maildmz02.pge.com>; 'rst@maildmz02.pge.com' 
<rst@maildmz02.pge.com>; 'michael.robertson@cpuc.ca.gov' <michael.robertson@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: Re: CPUC Directive of 12-16-10

Let me check.

From: Clark, Richard W. [mailto:richard.clark@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Friday, February 04, 2011 12:19 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K
Cc: Julie Halligan <jmh@maildmz02.pge.com>; Raffy Stepanian <rst@maildmz02.pge.com>; 
Robertson, Michael <michael.robertson@cpuc.ca.gov>
Subject: CPUC Directive of 12-16-10
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Brian - PAC sent you a directive on 12-16-10 to reduce pressure by 20% in lines with pre 1962 
installed, 30 inch, non-hydro tested pipe segments.

My notes reflect you took that reduction on three lines -131, 132 and 153. Two questions:

1. Do I have the correct line numbers?
2. Did you ever respond in wrioting?

Richard W. Clark

Director

Consumer Protection & Safety Division
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